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LATE BREAKING NEWS!

MEET OUR STATE OUTING GUESTS

(Continued on page 2)

S e p t e m b e r 1 8 - 2 0 , 2 0 1 5 -
Car t e r sville  KOA a t
Cartersville, GA (770) 382-
7330 .  The  Me t ro  At lant a
Winnies are hosts. Contact Ray
Yontz  at (770) 989-1215 or
rayyon03 @bellsouth.net.

THE OFFICIAL NEWSLETTER OF THE GEORGIA WINNIE REBELS
“We Rouse you to Action”

OUR NEXT STATE OUTING

Susie & Shelby Bowles
from Monticello, GA

It was a pleasure to have Shelby and
Susie with us at our recent State outing.
We think they will join one of our Chap-
ters, but haven’t yet decided which.

Andrea & Harold Callaway
from Zebulon, GA

Harold made Brunswick stew for us for
the Saturday night dinner, and it was
outstanding. We have to be sure to cap-
ture these two.

What a great Georgia Winnie Rebel
State Outing. Sunshine everywhere and
not a cloud in sight. The  16 coaches with
31 happy campers enjoyed our May
State outing at the Twin Oaks RV Park
in Elko, Georgia. The Park was roomy,
well-kept and everyone seemed pleased
with the facilities.

Many early birds caravanned to the
Oil Lamp Restaurant in Perry. Even
though the outing wasn’t officially started,
we enjoyed each other’s company, as you
can see above.

The outing was officially kicked off
on Friday evening by caravanning to
the Carriage House Restaurant. We
were impressed with the light, airy din-
ing room with white table cloths, nap-
kins and friendly, efficient servers.

Our delicious dinner was followed
by luscious Chocolate Eclair Cake,
topped with chocolate ice cream  in the
Park’s Club house - m-m-m-m-m!

The Carriage House Restaurant

OUR NEW PRESIDENT

Past President Wayne Thomas
swears in our new President, Sid
Sidlauskas.

Suspense-suspense-suspense! See column one for details.

I  was  just  advised  by  Fred
Tomsett (Rally Coordinator) that
our 2016 Georgia State WIT Rally
will be at the Coastal Georgia
RV Resort in Brunswick, GA.
The dates for the Rally will be
Thursday the 12th,  Friday the
13th, and Saturday the14th.
Pre-Rally days will be the 10th
and 11th of May.

I’ll bet you’re wondering
about conflicting with our May
State Outing. That Outing will be

LATE BREAKING NEWS

Please advise Theda Chambless of
any changes in your pertinent infor-
mation so we can keep our roster
current. jessetheda@etcmail.com or
706-636-5212

HELP KEEP OUR ROSTER CURRENT
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“Chase the Ace” entertained several
after dessert, with Margaret Jackson
being the winner.

Milt Burtch deals the cards for “Chase
the Ace.”

Saturday morning’s breakfast would
have been just right for a logging crew.
Sausage, gravy, scrambled eggs, biscuits,
grits, coffee and juice, with extra side
items brought a lot of smiles.

Joan Blankenship
scrambles eggs

Jean Harrison
checks the grits

Denny Harrison
minded the gravy

Kathy Scogin
cooked the sausage

After breakfast, we were on our own
until the evening meal. Several of us went
to the “Go Fish”  Recreation Center
where Ronnie and Tom Padgett work.

It was a great
place, and we
weren’t the
only ones that
enjoyed the
abundance of
unusual fish.

Saturday evening dinner was “pot
luck.” The hosts prepared a huge plate
of spiral sliced ham and we all con-
tributed the rest. One of our guests,
Howard Callaway, surprised us with
homemade Brunswick stew and it was
delicious.

Kathy Scogin serves guest Susie Bowles
Our State business meeting fol-

lowed immediately after dinner. Our
new slate of officers are as follow:
President - Sid Sidlauskas; Vice Presi-
dent - Wayne Thomas; Treasurer -
Ronnie Padgett; and Secretary -
Theda Chambless.

DOOR PRIZES
After  our  business  meeting  we

drew for door prizes that were con-
tributed by Dean and Peggy Woodruff
of  Integrity  RV  Service  Center  in
Douglasville, Georgia.

Franklin Jackson gave a very important,
much-needed item to a lucky winner.

We said our goodbyes Sunday
morning after a breakfast of  fresh
pastry items, and leftover goodies from
the previous breakfast.

It was another good outing!
* * * * *

FUN PICTURES

The fish caught Hubert instead of the
other way around.

Looks like Denny just caught a big one,
but I think there is a leak in his boat.

Fun at “Go Fish”

Guest Susie Bowles had fun drawing
names for door prizes for Jesse

Chambless.

It looks like Grace Crovalt is telling Pat Tho-
mas, “and this is the way it needs to be done.”

JoAn Blankenship headed up “Chase
the Ace” and seemed to have fun.
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OUR GEORGIA WINNIE REBEL FAMILY ALBUM OF ATTENDEES

Winky & Max Parker Jim & Sandra Tudor Karen & Sid Sidlauskas

Sarah & Roy Sowers

Jesse & Theda Chambless

Grace Crovalt & Drew Emerson

JoAn & Hubert Blankenship

Linda & Fred Tomsett

Kathy Scogin

Margaret & Franklin JacksonMilt & Paula BurtchJean & Dennis Harrison

Ronnie & Tom Padgett and Wayne & Pat Thomas were not available for photographs.


